
Week beginning 10th May 2021.

Let’s get planting!
It’s been another busy week of investigating 
in Foundation Stage.  We started the week 
off by experimenting with what plants need 
to survive.  We found out that the cress 
seeds we planted grew much better in soil 
than they did on cotton wool.  Plants also 
need a lot of light and water to grow well.  
We drew pictures of what they need and 

tried to label them too.  

Our gardening day was a great success!  In 
the morning the children worked so hard at 
digging out any weeds, moving old plants to 
other areas and getting the beds ready for 

planting.  In the afternoon we had great fun 
at re-planting bulbs, then planting beans, 

lots of pretty bedding plants and some seed 
bombs.  We can’t wait to see them grow!

In Maths we have continued to work on the 
value of teen numbers and ordering numbers 

to 20.


